Questions for epixtech
. We still do not have a date for epixtech’s visit to DALNET. When this visit takes place the IHDC
would like to begin by having epix outline their vision for epixtech along with projected timelines and their
priorities. Then we will follow up with specific questions on interfaces and integration capabilities.
o W. Cromwell Kessler will start an email of questions to include in our meeting with epix.
IHDC members will all contribute to this list.

Next Mecting

With the completion of the questions for epix done online we do not foresee the need to meet on
May 1*. The next meeting , May 15, may be with MARC and open to all DALNET members (location to
be announced). If this meeting does not take place the IHDC will meet on May 15 in the new DALNET
offices Engineering Library 6" floor.
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